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2018 Officers 

 
Worshipful Master 

Denny Krahn 262-716-6110 
wm@kenoshamasons.org 

 
Senior Warden 

Gordy Charlton 262-697-8573 
 

Junior Warden 

Jeff Woosley 262-483-0427 
jw@kenoshamasons.org 

 
Senior Deacon 

Joe Sofie 815-321-3375 
sd@kenoshamasons.org 

 
Junior Deacon 

Tom Hamilton 262-764-0805 
 

Secretary/Treasurer 

Bob Burgermeister 262-654-6190 
sec@kenoshamasons.org 

 
Web Manager & Editor 

Bob Burgermeister 262-654-6190 
webmaster@kenoshamasons.org 

 

 
We will have a catered dinner at 6:00 PM before our 
January 4th meeting. Reservations are absolutely 

required and must be made by January 2nd. The cost is 
$10 per person and you are responsible for that fee 

even if you don’t show up. RSVP to the Junior Warden 
(jw@kenoshamasons.org) 

 
 

Message from the East 

Brothers all, 
On behalf of the officers of Unity #367, we wanted to take a 

moment to reach out to everyone and wish you a Merry Christmas 
and a Happy New Year.  We recently completed the installation of 
officers, and we are now looking to hit the ground running in 2018.  
Our first stated meeting will be on January 4th, where we will set 
the tone for the year by implementing our lodge budget, to plan 
and schedule 2018 events, and plan lodge improvements.  One 
top priority will be raising new Masons, building a strong viable 
officer line, being charitable in our community, and supporting our 
Masonic youth organizations.  Personally, I hope to see everyone 
at lodge where we can get to know each other, discuss new and 
innovative ideas, and most importantly having fun being Masons. 

I am very excited and energized to be part of Unity, and I 
hope the excitement and energy builds throughout the year.  I can’t 
wait to get started.  If anyone needs anything like a ride to lodge, 
help with something around the house, or to just have a cup of 
coffee and sit down to talk, please let me know.  I am here to serve 
the brothers of Unity. 
Fraternally, 
WM Denny Krahn 

  

 
 

January Birthdays  
01/01 Randy M. Spivey 

01/08 Peter Gochis 
01/09 Bruce J. Hannah 
01/11 James M. Suksi 

01/11 Wayne A. Budwick 
01/11 Randall F. Upright 
01/13 Jimmie R. Thomas 
01/13 Louis J. Zagame 
01/16 Jack E. Vernezze 
01/17 Kenneth E. Hagen 

01/17 Robert G. Schnaare 
01/17 George H. Easton 
01/18 James L. Shaffer 

01/18 Michael S. Vastano 
01/19 Peter J. West 

01/24 William C. Yenawine 
01/25 Donald L. Hall 

01/27 Gerald S. Hansen 
01/27 Billy S. Owens 

01/28 James G. Kruse 
01/31 Woodrow Hanzalik 

 

mailto:jw@kenoshamasons.org


 

Joppa Lodge #9, MW Prince Hall F&AM  
Joppa Lodge #9 meets on the 2

nd
 and 4

th
 Sunday of 

each month.  Lodge opens at 6 PM. 
 
 

 
 

Job’s Daughters Bethel #77 
 
Hello Masonic Family, 
We hope to see you at some of our upcoming meetings. 
Meetings are held every second Tuesday and fourth Saturday 
each month.  
If you know of anyone who may be interested in joining Job’s 
Daughters, please feel free to contact Mom Alicia Bohman at 
(262)488-7172. 
 
Jobie love,  
Mom Alicia Bohman 
 Bethel Guardian, Bethel #77 
 

 

 
Unity Lodge is “Home” for Boy Scout Troop #583 

They meet every Wednesday at 6:30 PM 
http://troop583kenosha.scoutlander.com 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Behind the Desk 

Congratulations to the new officers of Unity, installed at last 
evening’s meeting. We face challenges for 2018, but have 
hope and confidence that the new year will be a good one. 
I offer my personal thanks to WBro. Bill Shelley. He served four 
terms as Master of this Lodge and made a very big 
difference…for the good.  
Bro. Ben Fox paid us a visit this week and completed his MM 
proficiency. It was really good to catch up with this fine young 
man. Good luck from all of us in your next adventure. 
I wish all of you the best of everything in 2018. 
 
I’ll see you in Lodge! 
 
Fraternally, 
Bob Burgermeister, HPM 
Editor, Web Manager and Secretary/Treasurer 

sec@kenoshamasons.org 

 

The Trestleboard (Vol. 16, No. 1) is an irregular publication of Unity 
Lodge #367, F&AM, 4320 Washington Road, Kenosha, Wisconsin 
53144-4250 Send comments or suggestions to:  
editor@kenoshamasons.org 

 

 

 
 

 

Dates to Remember  
January 2018 

Dec 24 – Joppa 6:00 PM 

Jan 4 – Unity Stated 7 PM  

Jan 14 – Joppa 6:00 PM 

Jan 18 – Unity Stated 7 PM 

Jan 28 – Joppa 6:00 PM 

 

January Masonic Anniversaries  
Jerry E. Davis 

W. Louis J. Zagame 
W. Dennis A. Johnson Sr 

W. Robert T. Stoebe 
Richard A. Carey 
James E. Kreuser 
Terry A. Griffiths 

James C. Pittman 
Stephen C. Wesner 

Paul R. Evans 

 
Trestleboard Deadline is the 15

th
 of every month.  Please submit 

articles via email to: editor@kenoshamasons.org 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


